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Comment - As a person who sees the effects of no access to affordable HC insurance on the health of 
people, I would like to see the acceptance of the federal medicaid funding for the state of Virginia. This the 
only way I can see that insurance will be affordable to Virginians who do have access to affordable 
insurance.
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